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COLLEGE PHOTO WEEK
College photos are taking place in 2 weeks.

College Photos have been scheduled to take place from Monday 17 until Friday 21 June 2024. Don
Wood Photography will be taking individual, cohort and sibling group photos at various times
throughout the week. All students will have their photograph taken, however, the purchase of
photographs is optional.

 

Monday 17 June - Prep White & Red, Kindergarten, Years 1, 2 and 12 individual and class photos
will occur.

Tuesday 18 June – Years 3 - 6 individual and class photos will occur.

Wednesday 19 June - Years 7 - 11 individual and grade photos will occur.

Thursday 20 June - Prep Blue and Prep Purple individual and class photos will occur.

Sibling photos will occur on Thursday 20 June and Friday 21 June for most families, however, for
families with children in Prep White & Red, sibling photos will be taken on Monday morning – 17
June.

If you wish to purchase a photograph package, this can be done via credit card by visiting
www.donwoodphotography.com.au and entering the password emailed to you. 
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If your child is absent on the day of their class photo, yet returns to school while Don Wood
Photography are still at the College, then they may be able to have an individual photo taken if it
can be arranged. Please ask them to report to the Student Reception to make arrangements.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2


	professional-digital-camera-on-black-background-T3Z35YG.jpg

